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What’s on?

2017
Monday 08/05/17

Homework Centre

Tuesday 09/05/17

Naplan

Wednesday 10/05/17

Naplan

Thursday 11/05/17

Naplan

Friday 12/05/17

Study Break Cafe

Naplan

Monday 15/05/17

Homework Centre

Tuesday 16/05/17

Wednesday 17/05/17

Year 12 parent/teacher night
5.30pm - 7.00pm

Thursday 18/05/17

Friday 19/05/17

Study Break Cafe
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      Term 2 Week 2 2017

ANZAC DAY ASSEMBLY 2017
Staff and students of KHS commemorated the fallen during our ANZAC Day service 
on 26 April. We were pleased to have Ken Bevitt, Glen Evans and Ray Stout, 
representing the Kandos RSL Sub Branch. As well, John Taylor, President of the 
Kandos RSL Sub Branch again attended and addressed the assembly. 
Mr Taylor served in Nui Dat, Vietnam, with the Royal Australian Engineers corps 
of the Australian Army 1970-1971. He graduated from KHS in 1963 and was 
conscripted for National Service along with 8 other KHS graduates - he was a 
Nasho.
Also in attendance was former KHS Vice Captain, Jayden Taylor, now serving with 
the RAAF as an Aircraftman.
Awards were presented to two students who entered the RSL Sub Branch Essay 
Competition.
Congratulations to Ally Jupp who was the Winner and Jasmine Kernaghan who was 
Runner Up.
At the end of the assembly everyone was treated to an Anzac biscuit made by Mrs 
Parsons and the 9/10 Food Tech class.

https://www.facebook.com/KandosHighSchool
http://www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au


kandos-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  |  www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

PARLIAMENT HOUSE VISIT

Congratulations to Tyron Reynolds who was the Overall Winner of the Junior Moolarben Spirit Award!
Well done to Riley Murphy and Tyron Reynolds who were both nominated.
The students attended the awards night on Thursday 6 April, in Mudgee.

The awards are sponsored by Moolarben mine and are to recognise the students from local high schools, who work hard and 
represent their school with pride and display qualities that make them a credit to the community.

MOOLARBEN AWARDS

Two of our students, Captains Jasmine Morgan and Riley Murphy were invited to attend a unique program offered by the 
Department of Parliamentary Services.

The program focuses on civics and citizenship which gives student leaders the opportunity to develop their knowledge of our 
system of goverment and parliamentary proceedings, and the role of the Governor.

Jasmine and Riley met with the Ministers in Parliament House and at Government House they met with 
His Excellency General the Honourable David Hurley AC DSC (Ret’d), Governor of New South Wales.
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INFORMATION 
& SOFTWARE      
TECHNOLOGY

In his Information & Software Technology 
class, Nathan Maw used CAD-CAM  

(Computer Aided Design - Computer Aid-
ed Manufacturing) to route out his name 

and a border on this wooden plaque.

Well done Nathan!

TERM 1 POP UP RESTAURANT
KHS held their first Pop Up Restaurant for the year at the end of Term 1.  

The Catering Crew presented a fantastic meal of beef or chicken schnitzel and vegetables, along with a choice of dessert.

Guests were also treated to a complimentary glass beer stein filled with soft drink.
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TERM 1 DISCO
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FUTURE MOVES

GRIN BIN WINNERS

Hamish Smith

Erin Reynolds

Corey Armstrong-Lane

Dylan Rutter

Lucy Quarmby

P & C ASSOCIATION
Our next P & C meeting will be held on Monday 15 May 2017 at 5.30pm

All welcome!

Year 11 and 12 students were given the opportunity to take part in the Skill fix program being run through the CSU Future Moves 
program.

Sessions cover literacy skills tweaked, learing types and how to match study methods, time management, effective research and 
tips for exams from university students who have survived the HSC.
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ATHLETICS
CARNIVAL 2017
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For a parent, trying to guess what’s going on with a teenager’s mental health and wellbeing is tough. Many parents turn to 
school professionals when they become concerned about their teenager’s behaviour, whether it’s being non-communicative, 

anxious or dealing with issues like relationships.

Our free online coaching service is a great place to refer parents to. ReachOut Parents Coaching makes it easy for parents to 
talk to an expert confidentially without even leaving home, and build a plan to support their child throughout their teenage years.

‘I’d highly recommend coaching. It really improved my bond with my daughter – we’ve built up trust again,' says Kirsten, mum of 
a 14-year-old from New South Wales.

Can you can help us spread the word to parents on school newsletters and communications? 
Please email marketing@ReachOut.com.

Hit the button below to register as a parent, or professionals can refer parents directly by emailing coaching@ReachOut.com. 

HELPING PARENTS HELP THEIR TEENAGERS: SPREAD THE 
WORD ABOUT REACHOUT PARENTS COACHING

Homework is a valuable part of schooling, it 
establishes habits of study, concentration and self-
discipline.
To assist students, the Maths faculty are running two 
free tutorial sessions for students after school this 
year. 
Tutorials will run on Tuesday and Wednesday from 
3:30 to 4:30pm. If your child needs some help with 
their maths, they may come for all or some of that 
time. 
The Mathematics faculty thanks you for your 
assistance to help your child build these good habits 
and improve their Mathematical skills.

MATHS HELP

All students should have their own scientific calculator for use in class every day. 
Years 7 and 9 will need to have their own calculator for the NAPLAN tests in week 3.

Kandos High School students, and the Maths faculty prefer to use the 
Casio fx-82au plus or fx-82au plus II. 

If you need to buy a calculator, make sure it is the Casio fx-82au plus or fx-82au plus II 
available from the school office for $23.

CALCULATORS
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